Minutes of the Hunter College Faculty Delegate Assembly General Meeting
November 28, 2012

Bernadette McCauley reported on general FDA business and discussion followed:

1) New furniture in the lounge: well deserved.

2) FDA website: efforts to make it timely and responsive to faculty initiatives.

3) New faculty: possibilities of mentorship efforts.

4) FDA general meetings with speakers: less necessary than in the past given email, Hunter L.
5) FDA at Hunter: only all faculty organization at Hunter.

6) Elections in spring for FDA and UFS.

University Faculty Senate President Terrence Martell visited and addressed:

1) Pathways: lawsuit initiated by union ongoing.

2) Pathways focus keeping other serious issues from being discussed. In particular the move toward
central line faculty at Graduate Center which is a move away from the consortium faculty model should
be of concern to college faculty.

3) Need for junior faculty to be involved in campus and university issues/discussion.



